
Bay Class Summer Term

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely Easter break and that the pupils are

well rested and looking forward to the new term. We have an exciting term

ahead of us. Our theme is Marvellous Machines.

What we are learning this term.

Literacy - Narrative writing

Mathematics - Division and time

Science - exploring and sorting materials



Art - Designing and creating a machine.

Music - Creating and performing to a graphic score

Design and Technology - To make a roly poly machine

Physical Education - Striking and fielding

Religious Education - What do Christians believe God is like?

PSHE - To begin to be aware of trust

History - To be aware of how transport has changed over time

Computing - How to search and how to present ideas



We have PE on a Tuesday. Please can you send kits in for this day. Please let

us know if you are happy for it to be kept in school.

The pupils have forest school each Friday (weather permitting). Please could

you send appropriate clothing for this session.

A member of staff will communicate with you daily about our activities. You

will be contacted individually for any issues that have occurred by phone.

Please contact me if you have any enquiries, queries or questions.

Kind regards,

Ryan Jee.


